September 2018:

Domestic Violence Court’s Mentor Court Team recently visited Washington DC to
attend an All Sites Mentor Court Meeting hosted by the Office of Violence Against
Women and the Center for Court Innovation.

Judge Million, DV Court Coordinator Federico Jeannot, Executive Vice President
Anna Harper-Guerrero from Emerge! Center Against Domestic Abuse, and Adult
Probation Officer Kathi Follett were able to share stories of our DV Court
experiences, collaborate with other professionals in the domestic violence field
and strategize on ways to reach out and share our DV Court experiences with
other courts.



